
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
DISCLAIMER ON FAKE RECRUITMENT  

FOR VOLTA RIVER AUTHORITY 
 
It has come to our notice that employment vacancies are being circulated by certain 
individuals/entities claiming or purporting to be representatives of Volta River Authority 
(VRA). 
 
Please note that Volta River Authority DOES NOT: 

1. Recruit through third parties 
2. Request for payment of any kind from prospective applicants for employment 

 
It is worthy to note that VRA will not be responsible to any job seeker acting on an 
employment offer not directly made by the company. 
 
Therefore, the list of vacancies and invitation for interview making the rounds on social 
media are fake and did not emanate from Volta River Authority. 
 
 
 
ISSUED BY 
CORPORATE AFFAIRS & EXTERNAL RELATIONS UNIT 
 


